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Monday 16th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As part of our Footprints from the past topic, we have planned a trip to The Natural History Museum in London 
on Tuesday 8th October. There is a voluntary contribution of £16 per pupil towards transport and the workshop. 
Please could this be paid by Friday 4th October.  Please make your payment via ‘School Gateway’ or alternatively 
send in a cheque to school made payable to ‘Whitehill Junior School. Unfortunately, we are unable to meet 
these costs from our own funds and the visit will only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared to make this 
voluntary contribution.  We do not want any child’s participation in this event to be affected by difficult financial 
situations so please speak to Mrs Cook, should this voluntary contribution be a problem. 
 
During the visit the children will visit the dinosaur gallery and take part in an hour long educational workshop 
‘Cutting Edge’ which will give them the opportunity to handle, observe and compare a variety of animal skulls. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip (in a carrier bag that can be thrown away). Children 
who normally have a school dinner will need to bring a packed lunch that day – no fizzy drinks or sweets 
please. They will also be required to wear full school uniform, appropriate school footwear, bring a light rain 
jacket and if required, an appropriate bag as each child will have to carry their own belongings. Children may 
also bring up to £5.00 to spend in the gift shop if they would like.  
 
Due to the distance we are traveling we are asking that the children be at school for 7:30 so that we can 
depart promptly by 7:45am. We are aiming to return to school at approximately 17.00pm. We will keep you 
updated via twitter with our ETA back at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Denney and Mrs Davies 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
The Natural History Museum – Tuesday 8th October 2019 

 
My child ……………………………………..….of Lamarr / Orville Class (Please circle appropriate class name) 
 
I enclose £16 contribution for my child to attend the Natural History Museum. (Cheques made payable to 
Whitehill School). 
 
I have contributed via the School Gateway 
 
 
Signed    …………………………………………………Parent / Guardian 
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